DISTRICT SEVEN REPORT (February 17, 2025)
(Caldwell, Nampa, Middleton, Idaho and Ontario, Oregon)

District Seven has all of its trusted servants in place for the upcoming term including an
active Outreach Coordinator.

We did lose the meeting that met in Cambridge, Idaho which had only two members
attending on a regular basis. After much discussion and debate, those members decided
to close the meeting. | am grateful to report that those two members are now
attending my meeting on Thursdays at noon in Ontario. As of this report, District Sev-
en has 10 meetings two of which are Spanish speaking. The Spanish speaking meeting
in Caldwell on Saturday morning is not as well-attended as they would like it to be but
they continue to remain open. We also have one very active Alateen meeting on Sun-
days in Nampa which has 4-9 teens in attendance regularly.

We had a district meeting scheduled for February which was cancelled due to snow and
icy roads. It has been rescheduled for March 8th, 2025.

District Seven has been asked once again to host the Fall Into Recovery fundraiser for
our AAISC (Area Literature Center). The event was well-attended in October 2024 and
raised a very healthy amount of money for the Literature Center. | will keep the Area
informed of the date and time.

We will once again be available for an outreach opportunity, Hands Around the Park in
September. It is sponsored and attended by many Malheur County recovery groups each
year. Al-Anon will be represented there again with Jan K. our Outreach Coordinator
heading up the project. We give out pamphlets and are there to answer questions about
Al-Anon.

Respectful and grateful Al-Anon memboer,
Jana Mehlhorn
District Seven Representative



